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Please contact the Policy Unit if you
have any questions regarding these or
any other changes at:
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

SUBJECT: PPU-24-05-001 |Non-Cooperation Policy - Extension of AHCCCS
TemporaryWaiver

The purpose of this Policy Update is to alert staff that the temporary waiver in place
with AHCCCS, which suspended the requirement for customers to cooperate with the
Division of Child Support Services (DCSS) in establishing the identity of a child’s
parents as a condition ofMedicaid eligibility–at renewals andwhen a change occurs,
has been extended through 12/31/2024. This waiver was initially set to expire on
5/31/24 but has been extended to 12/31/2024. This Policy Update supersedes
PPU-23-10-001 issued on 10/12/2023.

We have added information about the temporary waiver extension to the DCSS
Non-Cooperation Policy.

The DCSSmay continue to receive referrals for these cases during the waiver period.

Weurge DCSS teammembers to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.

https://dcsspolicy.azdes.gov/Content/APPENDICES/POLICY%20UPDATES/2023/PPU-23-10-001.pdf
https://dcsspolicy.azdes.gov/Content/Policy/Global/Non%20Cooperation%20Policy.htm

